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Comments I strongly object to this application. To have such a tall, imposing feature would completely destroy the
views from the surrounding countryside. I'm amazed this has got as far as this. The South Downs
national park draws many tourists a year which many local businesses rely on. With a disgusting blot
on the landscape like the one you are proposing in my opinion would push tourists to other areas for
nicer views meaning our local businesses would miss out. Having lived in this area my whole life I
despair at the destruction of our fields and countryside to make way for houses which very few people
born in the area can even afford to buy and for which the local infrastructure can barely cope with.
Rapidly decreasing countryside and rapidly increasing traffic jams are destroying our beautiful part of
Sussex. Please don't ruin it further. I have no doubt my letter will have absolutely no impact on the
decision, that's if anyone even reads them but at least I will know I tried to stop something which is
probably already set to go ahead. Emma Priest.
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